B. J. Matter, M.D.
4312 Classen Boulevard
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73118

Dear Dr. Matter:

Enclosed is Check No. 114 ($120) which accompanied your October 17,
1985 request for an amendment to Materials License 35-23173-01. The
Licensing staff has informed us that they will combine the review of
your October 17, 1985 request with your August 27, 1985 request, for
which the amendment fee was paid. The additional fee, therefore, is

not required.
Sincerely,
ﬂmma
* Inckeon
Glenda Jackson
License Fee Management Staff
Office of Administration
Enclosure:

Check 114 ($120)
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